
 

MAHV-elous Awards for Outstanding Volunteers, 2022 

District E 

 

Windom Area Hospital (Windom) 

Marlene Smith, former District C Chair, successfully recruited her replacement 
during the pandemic, when many people were stepping back from volunteer 
commitments.  Marlene is quick to say “yes” when there is an important need to 
fill.  While she was serving as the District Chair, the state leadership board for the 
Minnesota Association of Healthcare Volunteers (MAHV) experienced an 
unexpected loss of its secretary in 2020.  Marlene volunteered to complete the 
term of office which ran through December 2021, and most recently, offered to 
continue serving as the interim secretary as MAHV, like many leadership boards, 
continues to rebuild.  Her efficiency and timeliness are greatly appreciated. 
Marlene is clearly a servant leader, supporting MAHV and Windom Area Hospital Auxiliary in meaningful 
ways.  FEBRUARY 2022 

 

 
 

All MAHV-elous Volunteers receive a commendation from MAHV and an Outstanding Volunteer 

lapel pin. 


